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Sam Ross Creek Wildfire #G11374 

August 7, 2025 at 1400 hours 

Upon recommendations from BC Wildfire Service, the Evacuation Alert issued on August 4, 2025 at 

1400 hours by the Village of Fraser Lake and the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako has been 

rescinded in its entirety, as shown on the attached map. 

For more information contact: Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako at 250-692-1553. 

Be aware that the wildfire situation can change at any time.  

Please sign up for Bulkley-Nechako Emergency & Public Alerts at: https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/
departments/protective-services/Public-Alerting-System 

_________________________________ _________________________________ 

Mark Parker Sarrah Storey 

Chair, RDBN Mayor, Village of Fraser Lake 

For public inquiry, please contact: 

RDBN at http://www.rdbn.bc.caor call 250-692-1553 

For media inquiry, please contact: 

Chair Mark Parker Phone 250-699-1014 

https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/departments/protective-services/bulkley-nechako-emergency-public-alerts
http://www.rdbn.bc.ca/
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